Additional info on the Code of Good Research Practice
(March 2025)

Coauthored papers are allowed as long as a substantial portion of the dissertation can be
identified by the examination committee as being solely the contribution of the student.
Moreover, if a dissertation contains at least two papers that are based on coauthored work
with members of the panel of examiners, then at least one additional examiner will be
added to the panel (this /serves as our specification of/ the recommendation in Section 2

(7) of the university's code of good research practice from March 22, 2023)



